
Parking Policy 

Page 1 of 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Al-Abraar Academy 
Parking Policy 



Parking Policy 

Page 2 of 2 

 

 

 

The Prophet (صلى الله عليه وسلم) said, "Whoever believes in Allah and the Last Day, should not hurt his neighbor and 

whoever believes in Allah and the Last Day, should serve his guest generously and whoever believes 

in Allah and the Last Day, should speak what is good or keep silent."   

(Sahih al-Bukhari 6136) 

 

At Al-Abraar Academy, the safety and well-being of our students and the surrounding community is 

our top priority. To ensure a smooth and secure drop-off and pick-up process for parents and 

guardians, we have established this parking policy. This policy aims to maintain a safe environment 

for everyone while minimising traffic congestion and disruptions in the busy residential area. We 

kindly request the cooperation of all parents and guardians in adhering to these guidelines. 

Operating Hours: Drop-off and pick-up times will be coordinated with the schedule at Al Abraar 

Academy and Masjid Adam, ensuring minimal disruption to the neighbourhood. The specific times 

are as follows: 

• Drop off: 9:00am 

• Pick-up: 12:00pm 

Traffic Speed Limit: The traffic speed limit in the vicinity of Al Abraar Academy is 30mph, and we 

expect all parents and guardians to comply with this limit for the safety of our students and 

residents. 

Parking Guidelines: 

1. We kindly request that all parents and guardians be considerate of the residential 

community surrounding our school. Avoid blocking driveways, respect parking restrictions, 

and be mindful of noise levels. 

2. Parents and guardians are requested to refrain from parking or dropping off/picking up 

along Seven Kings Road. Instead, we encourage parents to utilise the nearby roads for 

parking and personally escort their children to and from the Academy for drop-off and pick- 

up. 

3. We encourage all parents and guardians to adhere to a strict no-idling policy to reduce air 

pollution and promote a healthier environment for the community. 

4. To maintain a smooth traffic flow and minimise congestion, please follow the indicated 

direction of traffic in the nearby roads. 

5. Non-compliance with this parking policy may result in seriously endangering lives and 

causing harm, especially of young children and the elderly. 

6. Not adhering to this policy will lead to your child's suspension for a minimum of 

two weeks. Persistent non-compliance may result in your child’s dismissal from the 

evening madrasah. 

If you have any feedback or concerns regarding this parking policy or suggestions for improvement, 

please contact Al Abraar Academy Management. 

By adhering to this parking policy, we can collectively create a safer and more harmonious 

environment for our students, parents, and the community. Your child's enrolment is contingent 

upon compliance with our Child Safety Parking Policy. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 


